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Student Dance Agreement 

In order to attend any PHS dance, each student/parent must read and agree to these regulations prior to purchasing 

tickets.  

Dance Regulations 

1. PHS Dress code is in effect with the following exception: 

a.  Ladies may wear strapless or spaghetti strap dresses. 

2. All skirts and dresses must meet PHS dress code policy: 

a. Skirts/dresses are to be at least fingertip length and must remain that way for the duration of 

        the dance. 

3. Men must keep their shirts on at all times. 

4. All dancing must be face to face.  No back to front dancing is considered acceptable. 

5. PDA rules are in effect as they are during the school day and as outlined in the student handbook. 

6. Students must be in an upright position while dancing…no hands on the floor. 

7. Sexually suggestive dancing is not acceptable. 

8. Students attending as a guest from outside PHS must have either a student ID or driver’s license. ID’s  

       will be checked when students arrive at the dance. 

9. Outside guests must be presented to an administrator by the PHS student upon arrival at the dance. 

 

Failure to follow these regulations as well as other PHS dress code regulations may result in the student being turned 

away at the door or removed during the dance.  Also, students removed from the dance for inappropriate behavior 

may not have the opportunity to attend future school dances.  There will be no refunds.  It is our goal to provide our 

students with the opportunity to attend our school dances and enjoy themselves while behaving in a way that is 

considered appropriate by both students and adults.  The information for this form was gathered through 

conversations with students, parents and school officials. 

Professionally, 

Rob Messick,  Principal PHS 

         

            


